

The Tower Cottage Harrow Park Harrow HA1 3JE

21st December 2018

Planning Department Harrow Council Civic Centre, Station Road Harrow HA1 2UY

Via email to: planning.applications@harrow.gov.uk cc Ward councillors

Planning application: The Mount, Sudbury Hill: Ref: P/5224/18

Dear Katie Parkins

The Harrow Hill Trust Planning Committee has considered this application and would regret the loss of this original historic wall and trees in a prominent position on Sudbury Hill. We would want these works to proceed only if structural reports rule out options to make the existing wall safe, such as replaced or additional buttressing.

Kind regards,

Dr Simon Less

Chair, Harrow Hill Trust Planning Committee 07713 632327 simonlless@googlemail.com